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Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

October 5, 2018

VOLLEYBALL - There were two games in volleyball this week. Monday
night was an away game with Lyle/Wishram and ended in

defeat. Thursday was a home game against Glenwood. It was a tough
fight for our Lady Tigers but they came away with the win! Way to
go ladies! The next game is at home on Oct. 11 at 5:30pm.

KNOW AND GROW - The Centerville School District welcomes
community members to join us for an hour of learning the latest news
and happenings at the school and looking ahead to the future of the
school and our community institution. Plan on joining us at the school
from 6pm-7pm on October 23.

PTC - Did you know the Parent Teacher Community Boosters have a
Facebook page for our school? Search “"Centerville PTC" and then
request to be added to the group! Monday, October 8", members
welcome your attendance at the October meeting; starting at 6:00 pm
in the school library. Agenda items include Spook Parade and Holiday
Bazaar.

LEGO - The first Lego Robotics League Informational Meeting is
scheduled for Wednesday, October 10th, 6pm. Centerville School's Lego
Robotics League for 5th- 8th graders is starting up soon! If you are
interested in having your child involved, attend the informational
meeting on October 10th, épm, in the school library. Attendance at
this meeting is mandatory for your child to be eligible for the

team. If you cannot make the meeting, please contact Carole

Garner, garner.carole@gmail.com for alternate arrangements. This
program includes a 75-minute after school meeting one day a week
starting the end of October and 2-3 longer meetings on dates TBD,
then culminating in teams competing in a robotic competition in early
December.

NO SCHOOL - Calendar reminder, school will be closed on Friday,
October 12™.

==
|I_I’

ﬁ'!'i;lfl“




